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                     Correspondance received to date 31/12/2017 
 

General correspondance  

1 ) As part of a LEADER funded co-operation project funded via Ceredigion, 
Carmarthenshire and Powys local action groups, an event will be held at The Forest Arms, 
Brechfa on  14 February at 10am which will give local residents , businesses and 
stakeholders the opportunity to engage in discussions surrounding the development of 
the Cambrian Mountains.  

2) thank you card from Val Martin  for the Maud Watkins gift 

3) request for funding Ysgol Cwrt Henri  

 4) Email from OVW regarding future precepts, and payment of allowances to councillors 
to be included in precept.  

5) response from Carmarthen Autumn Rally ,  

6) LVS  Bullet points of previous quarter’s meetings                                        email forwarded  

7) Nantyfuwch , possible tree planting.                                                   Email forwarded  

Hall Plot . 
 
Quotation received 
 
Planning  
 None to date  
If you wish to check planning applications , go to  the CCC  Planning web site  
www.carmarthenshire.gov.wales/home/residents/planning/planning-applications 

Highways. 

1) road sweeper been to Pontarlyb Square to clean  

     2)  Bore da Gaynor – with regards to your concerns below, I will inspect the areas listed 
and instruct the mobile gang to fill any potholes as required. I know that many roads 
around the area have been inspected and put on a programme for further permanent 
patching works, this will be done when budget and resources allow. With regards to 
ditching works around the Llanfynydd area the mobile gang have carried out various 
works with the aid of a JCB over the winter months however I am aware that there are 
further ditches that require opening / cleaning. When the JCB becomes available within 
the area once again in the near future the areas that require ditching works will be 
prioritised and works will be carried out when possible. 
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3)  The BT post in Abergorlech has been noted during routine inspections and passed on 
to our street works section, I believe BT have received notification of this defect and are 
in the process of carrying out investigation works 

 

Finanace. 

1) request for replacement cheque from Michelle Powell from the Llanfynydd Craft 
Group  

2) Lloyds Bank Statement     98    £ 11651.74 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


